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                                           Head Teacher: Mrs H. Gentle. B.A. (Hons), M.A .Ed, P.G.C.E., N.P.Q.H.
Kenry Street,
Evanstown,
                                                                                      Gilfach Goch,
                                                                                      Bridgend, 
                                                                                      CF39 8RS.
                                                                                                       Phone: 01656 815535

                                                                                    Email: head.abercerdinprimary@bridgend.gov.uk
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are really excited to be welcoming back Rugbytots. 

Rugbytots who have worked with the children in school will be holding a rugby club at the Sports Hall every Tuesday between 3.15 and 4pm.

The club is targeted at children in the Foundation Phase (Nursery to Year Two).

The charge is £3.00 per child per session. Rugbytots would like this paid half-termly so the cost would be £15.00 per child until February half term.

Children would need to be picked up at the usual time and taken up to the Sports Hall. Parents are encouraged to stay for the first session.

If you require any more information, do not hesitate to contact the School for more details.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Helen Gentle



Head Teacher




 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 


[image: image9.png]A

W]

|

Eco-Schools






[image: image2][image: image3][image: image4][image: image5.png]ABERCERDIN PRIMARY
EVANSTOWN ¢ BRIDGEND



[image: image6.png]mrERNATIONAL scE



[image: image7.png]National Association for m
Able Children in Education
Member Jan 2012 - Dec 2012



[image: image8.png]ABERCERDIN PRIMARY
EVANSTOWN ¢ BRIDGEND



[image: image9.png]